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December 2019 

“And, behold, thou shalt conceive in thy womb, and bring forth a son, and shalt call his name JESUS.”  Luke 1:31  

The Episcopal Church of the Annunciation   

Check out our Web site to find latest  
newsletter, calendar, sermons and more. 
Thank you to Scott Clements for his help 
in keeping website information updated.  

OPPORTUNITIES TO PARTICIPATE IN OUR 
PARISH LIFE  

 

Non Perishable Food Needed. 
Bring your items into the Church office or Narthex. 

 

Please wear your name tags on Sunday Morning. 
 

Sunday Morning Christian Education for all ages at 9:30 am. 
 

Advent Worship Services  
8:00 am Holy Eucharist Rite I - 10:30 am Holy Eucharist Rite II 

 

Advent Wreath Kits and ECW Angel Tree 
Sunday, December 1 after the 10:30 service. 

 

Advent Bible Study ‘A Thrill of Hope’ 
Wednesday, December 4, 11 & 18 at 6:00 pm. 

 

Stewardship Appreciation Luncheon 
Sunday, December 8, 12:00 noon.  

Everyone is invited, lunch will be provided. 
 

Cookie Walk and Bake Sale 

Sunday, December 15, after the 10:30 service  

To benefit Youth to Camp. Cookies and baked goods needed. 

 

Vestry Meeting 
Monday, December 16, 6:00 pm. 

 

Coffee Hour Sunday, December 22,  
after the 10:30 service. Sponsored by the Storkamp Family  

 

Greening of the Church 
Sunday, December 22, after the 10:30 service. 

 

Christmas Eve Candlelight Services  
Tuesday, December 24, 6:00 pm and 10:30 pm. 

 

The King’s College Festival of Carols 
Sunday, December 29, at the 10:30  
service, with reserved  sacrament. 

 
 



 

 

 

Dear People of Annunciation, 
 

The 198 Convention of the Diocese of Georgia turned out to be 

pretty exciting. The Rev. Canon Frank Logue was elected on  

the first ballet to become the 11th Bishop to lead the Episcopal 

Diocese of Georgia.  "I am grateful, Bishop-elect Logue said, to 

be called by God through this election to lead this part of the 

body of Christ which consistently puts Jesus at the center.” "We 

have many great partnerships with other denominations, and I 

look forward to deepening our relationships and strengthening 

the bonds that unite us in Christ." 

 

His consecration service will be held at 11 AM, Saturday, May 

30th at the Johnny Mercer Theater in Savannah. The Presiding 

Bishop, Michael Curry, will officiate; he will also preach at a 

Eucharist to be held at 11 AM Sunday, May 31st, in Forsyth Park, 

Savannah. All are invited to attend! Blessings, Denise+ 

 

Brief Bio of the Bishop-elect Frank Logue 

Born in Montgomery, Alabama, where I lived for 6 years, I grew up in Marietta, Georgia. A  

1984 graduate of Georgia Southern University, I worked as a photographer for two small daily  

newspapers in Georgia—the Warner Robins Daily Sun and the Rome News-Tribune. I married  

Victoria Steele in 1985. Victoria and I hiked the entire 2,150-mile Appalachian Trail in a single  

six-month long hike in 1988. Three years later, after working as an Art Director for a non-profit,  

we went full-time as freelance writer-photographers, writing books, and magazine articles. Our  

daughter, Mary Griffin Logue, born in 1991 added great joy and wonder to our lives. In 1995, I  

responded to a long felt call to the ministry. I entered Virginia Theological Seminary in the fall  

of 1997. While there, I worked as a seminarian at two area churches, including assisting with the  

creation of a new Episcopal church—Church of the Spirit in Alexandria, Virginia. I also took  

part in summer internships with the Anglican Church in Tanzania and St. Elizabeth’s Hospital,  

a large mental hospital in Washington, D.C. In 2000, Victoria, Griffin, and I moved to Camden  

County, spending 10 years starting King of Peace Episcopal Church and its preschool. Since  

2010, I have assisted Bishop Benhase in overseeing the clergy and congregations of the Diocese  

of Georgia. All three of us have been actively involved in the Episcopal Diocese of Georgia.  

Victoria served two 3-year terms on Diocesan Council and as a Deputy to the 2012 General  

Convention. Victoria and I have led spirituality retreats in the Diocese of Georgia since 2007.  

Griffin served on the Diocesan Youth Commission and was involved in many diocesan youth  

programs and campus ministry at Armstrong State University. Griffin now lives in Phoenix,  

Arizona, where she has just started a four year program toward a Doctorate in Veterinary  

Medicine at Midwestern University. Victoria and I just completed a Lent devotional that 

Forward Movement will offer for Lent 2020. 



 

 

 

                                                The Season of Advent 
 
When you walk into church this Sunday on December 1, you will notice the altar linens are 

no longer the green of much of the summer and fall, they are now blue. In the left corner of 

the nave, is a large wreath with four candles among the greenery, and before the service 

begins a candle (s) will be lit to symbolize one of the themes of Advent: the light that shines in  

the darkness. The light of Christ comes into a world that is often broken and dark. 

 

The word “Advent” derives from the Latin Adventus, which means “coming.” Referring to both the “first 

coming” of Jesus Christ in his birth at Christmas, and to his “second coming” at the end of time. The  

scripture readings for the season of Advent in liturgical year A, will focus on the birth of Christ and the 

“second coming” of Christ, with the gospel of Matthew as our guide. Matthew will help us get ready for 

Jesus to be born and ready for Jesus to come back. So let us begin this new church with expectation! 

“The King shall come!” “Rejoice!” 

      ECW Angel Tree  
 

ECW is again sponsoring the Angel Tree this Christmas season. Look for 

the Angel Tree on the First Sunday of Advent, December 1st, filled with 

Christmas wishes for children and families assigned to us by the local  

Salvation Army, located in the narthex. Take one or more “angels” to help 

with this Christmas outreach project; write your name and family letter from 

ornament on the sign-up sheet; and return ornament(s) with wrapped  

 gift(s) by Sunday, December 15. Thank you.   

    Advent Wreath Kit 
 
On the First Sunday of Advent, December 1, Advent Wreath kits, with  

everything needed to make an Advent Wreath, will be available to take 

home. Advent prayers and readings will be included for your personal  

and family devotions during the four weeks of Advent. If you have  

greenery from your yard that you could use for your wreath or could  

share with others, please let Rev. Denise know. 

Christmas Flowers and Decorations 
 
The Flower Guild will soon be purchasing Christmas Flowers and decorations for the altar, windows, 
and poinsettias. If you have a loved one you wish to remember, please complete the order form in the  
Sunday bulletin and return it to the Church office, or you may place it in the offertory plate.  
 
Please make checks payable to Annunciation, earmarked “Flower Guild Christmas  
Flowers”. Flowers are $25 each, but any amount may be given to help offset the Flower 
Guild expenses. Our thanks to each of you! 



 

 

 

Advent Bible Study ‘A Thrill of Hope’  

Wednesday, December 4, 6:00 pm continues December 11 & 18 

          
A Thrill of Hope presents the familiar story of Christmas as told in the  

Gospels of Matthew and Luke. Each scripture passage is illustrated and  

interpreted in the stunning artwork of John August Swanson along with  

commentary by some of America’s premier Biblical scholars, names such  

as Dr. Thomas G. Long, Dr. Michael Joseph Brown, Dr. Carol A. Newsom,  

and more. The study is divided into six 7-minute chapters, each one featuring  

a passage of Scripture, commentary by the scholars, and a Swanson work of 

art based on that passage. Included are A Visit (Luke 1:26-38), The Nativity 

(Luke 2:1-7), The Shepherds (Luke 2:8-20), Epiphany (Matthew 2:1-12),  

Presentation in the Temple (Luke 2:21-40), and Flight into Egypt  

(Matthew 2:13-15). Books are located in the Narthex with a sign-up sheet. 

Price is $5.00.  

Cookie Walk and Bake Sale  

Sunday, December 15, after the 10:30 service to benefit  

Youth to Camp. Cookies and baked goods needed. 

 

If you would like to participate in the Cookie Walk and Bake Sale, please 

make two dozen or more of your favorite Christmas Cookie’s (or other 

baked goods) and bring them to the church office in an air tight labeled  

container by Thursday, December 12, or bring them on Sunday, December 

15 ready to swap. If you wish to purchase cookies, a bag and glove will be 

given to you. Then, walk around the table containing the festive cookies  

and fill up your bag. Cookies, hot cider and punch will be provided for your 

enjoyment as you shop for your cookies and/or other baked goods. 

 
 
 

Stewardship Appreciation Luncheon 
 

Sunday, December 8, 12:00 noon in the Parish Hall,  

lunch will be provided in thanksgiving for the time,  

talent, and treasure you have given to support the  

     mission and ministry of our church. Everyone is invited.   

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=WppgD49i&id=F422164D657600377AC921EFB1DB93ABCA14E1F9&thid=OIP.WppgD49i_N4CjyMTN3ncsAHaFi&mediaurl=http://careerconfidential.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/ThankYou2.jpg&exph=599&expw=800&q=Thank+You+Clip+A


 

 

                Reverse Advent Calendar 
 

Beginning December 1st, each day add an item to a box and on  
Christmas Eve or before, donate the contents to our food pantry. 

 
 

        
December 1– box of cereal     December 13– canned beans 

December 2– peanut butter     December 14– box of crackers 

December 3-stuffing mix      December 15– package of rice 

December 4- boxed potatoes     December 16– package of oatmeal 

December 5- macaroni and cheese    December 17– package of pasta 

December 6- canned fruit      December 18– spaghetti sauce 

December 7– canned tomatoes     December 19– chicken noodle soup 

December 8– canned meat     December 20– tomato soup 

December 9 - dessert mix      December 21-can corn 

December 10– jar of applesauce     December 22– can mixed vegetables 

December 11– canned sweet potatoes    December 23– can carrots 

December 12– cranberry sauce            

Thank You……         Shoebox Packing Party  

          

To all who helped make our Episcopal Church Women’s Yard 

Sale such a Wonderful success! The beautiful donations and 

all the time and hard work of all our church family, will help 

meet many needs this holiday season! 

 

To all who donated and helped pack shoebox gifts for  

Samaritan’s Purse Operation Christmas Child and to  

Christina Storkamp for the delicious lunch. We were able 

 to send 31 shoebox gifts for boys and girls in need  

around the world. Thank you everyone!  

          Christmas Eve Candlelight Services 
 

  6:00 pm Holy Eucharist Rt. II   

        Youth Choir and Christmas Pageant ‘Orders are Orders’  

Two angels  are preparing to announce the birth of baby Jesus  

                       but one of them is not happy about the Son of God leaving heaven. When 

                   it is explained to the angel that the Son of God left for Love, he understands. 

 
     10:30 pm  Holy Eucharist Rt. II   



 

 

 
    Thank You  

 

To all our Episcopal Youth and  

volunteers for scraping and painting the base 

of the Church giving it a much needed face-lift. 

Great job everyone! 

 



 

 

 

    Outreach Opportunity’s  
 

Little Free Library 
Is a nonprofit organization that inspires a love of reading, builds community, and sparks creativity by fostering 
neighborhood book exchanges around the world. Through Little Free Library book exchanges, millions of books  
are exchanged each year, profoundly increasing access to books for readers of all ages.  
 
Victoria Bausch and her son, Anderson decided to build a Little Free Library after her mother died, in memory of 
her love to read to them. We are very fortunate that Victoria and Anderson wanted to place their Little Free Library 
on our church grounds. It is located to the left of the main driveway as you enter the church grounds and it is filled 
with books. Please get the word out so others may know the joy of reading. 
 
Monthly Outreach Contributions 
Each month we generously donate $50 to the United Way and to the Salvation Army and $100  
to J.D. Dickerson Backpack Buddies program during the school year. Anyone that wishes to add  
to any of our monthly donations may do so. 
 
Non perishable Food Drive 
In need of canned or boxed food items to give to those in need. Bring your food items into the Narthex or  
Church Office. 
 

Refuge needs list: Walmart gift cards, ladies and children pajamas (all sizes), underwear and socks (all sizes), 
baby diapers (all sizes), personal hygiene items, large plastic storage totes, laundry baskets, white towels and 
wash cloths, white twin size sheet sets, bath soap, feminine hygiene products, baby needs, cleaning supplies. 
 
Soaps needs list: Dry puppy and dog food (Purina or Pedigree), towels and blankets (gently used okay),  
cleaning products: bleach, paper towels, dawn, leashes & collars-all sizes, Tractor Supply or Walmart gift cards. 
 
The Saint Frances Memorial Garden  
Believing that all life is sacred and that God honors our love and care for His creatures, the Episcopal Church of  
the Annunciation dedicates a place on the church grounds for the final resting place for the ashes of beloved  
companion animals. Personalized engraved pet memorial step stone 7.5” diameter In Loving Memory may be  
purchased. All monetary donations will go to SOAPS. For more information or to arrange a memorial service, 
please contact the church office at: 912-537-3776. Please get the word out that this is available to all in our  
community of Vidalia. 
   
Flower and Sanctuary Lamp Charts are posted in the Narthex 
Flowers at the altar add such beauty to our worship. We are in need of people to sign up for flowers on 
Sunday, the cost is $50.  View the Flower Chart in the hall way for available dates. When you sign up for 
flowers, remember to state “in honor, thanksgiving, or in memory of” and the person’s name(s). Make 
checks payable to Annunciation, earmarked “flowers” indicating your date. Flower Guild Members needed 
to make flower arrangements for Sundays worship. If interested, contact the Church office. 
 
Sanctuary Lamps are $10: To sponsor, see the Lamp Chart in the church hall way: in honor of,  
thanksgiving for or in memory of a loved one. Make checks payable to Annunciation, ear marked for 
“Sanctuary Lamp” indicating your date(s).  

     Habitat for Humanity Vidalia House 
 
The Habitat House at 1200 Roosevelt St. has a need for  

non-skilled workers to volunteer. Please consider giving a few hours 

on a Saturday to help a local family and your community. Work usu-

ally begins around 8:30 am and lunch is provided by one of the local 

restaurants.  No one is required to do any work that makes them un-

comfortable and there are always skilled workers to provide help. In 

reaching out to help your neighbor, get ready to be blessed!  



 

 

 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

       

1 The First Sunday of Advent 

 
8:00 am Holy Eucharist I 
9:30 am Adult Education 
9:45 am Children’s   
        Sunday School 
10:30 am Nursery  
10:30 am Holy Eucharist II 
 
Advent Wreath Kits and Angel 
Tree 
 

2 3 

 
10:00 am 
Clericus 
Swainsboro 

4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Advent  
Bible Study 
6:00 pm. 
 

5 6 

 
Office 
Closed 
 
Rev.   
Denise  
Off 
 
 

7 

 
 

 8  The Second Sunday of  
     Advent 
 
8:00 am Holy Eucharist I 

9:30 am Adult Education 
9:45 am Children’s   
        Sunday School 
10:30 am Nursery  
10:30 am Holy Eucharist II 
 
Stewardship Appreciation  
Luncheon 12:00 noon. 
 

9 10 11 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Advent  
Bible Study 
6:00pm. 
 

12 13 
 
Office 
Closed 

 
Rev.   
Denise  
Off 
 

14 

15 The Third Sunday of Advent 
 
8:00 am Holy Eucharist I 
9:30 am Adult Education 
9:45 am Children’s   
        Sunday School 
10:30 am Nursery  

10:30 am Holy Eucharist II 
 
Cookie Walk & Bake Sale after the 

10:30 service to benefit Youth to 
Camp. 

16 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Vestry  
Meeting  
6:00 pm. 

17 18 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Advent  
Bible Study 
6:00 pm. 
 
 

19 20 
Office 
Closed 
 
Rev.   
Denise  
Off 

 
Girl Scout  
Meeting 
in the 
Parrish  
Hall.  

21 

22 The Fourth Sunday of  
      Advent 
 
8:00 am  Holy Eucharist I 
9:30 am Adult Education 
9:45 am Children’s   
        Sunday School 
10:30 am Nursery  

10:30 am Holy Eucharist II 
 
Coffee Hour sponsored by The 
Storkamp Family & Greening 
of the Church after the 10:30 
service. 

23 24 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas 

Eve  
Candlelight 
Service  
6:00 pm &  
10:30 pm. 
 

25 
Merry 
Christmas! 
 
Office 
Closed 
 

26 
 
Office 
Closed. 

27 
 
Office 
Closed 
 
Rev.   
Denise  
Off 

 
 

28 
 

29 The First Sunday after  
     Christmas Day 
 
King’s College Festival  
of Carols with reserved  
Sacrament 
 

No 8:00 am service 

9:45 am Children’s   
        Sunday School 

10:30 am Nursery  
10:30 am Holy Eucharist II 
 

30 31 
 
Have a 
Happy New 
Year! 
 
Office 
Closed 

    

December 2019 



 

 

 

Our Parish Prayer List 
 
We pray for the safety and security of 
The United States of America and especially those serving our country: Sarah Rosser cousin of the Jenkins and Yates families, now serving in the military.  
Samantha Leamy, Anne Childers daughter serving in the U.S. Air Force. 
 

Missionaries:  Dennis & Donna Reed in Malawi, Africa. 
 
We add to the Prayer List this week 

 

We continue Prayers for 

Ann Smith, wife of Luke Smith, for comfort. 
Linda McDilda, friend of Beverly Thompson & Jane Hall  for comfort and healing. 
Anne Fowler, for comfort and healing. 
Jack & Pat Childers, for comfort and healing. 
Felicia Adams, friend of Beverly Thompson, for strength and comfort. 
Essia Howell and daughter Kelly for comfort and God’s intervention. 
Kelly Benhase, for comfort and healing. 
Bishop + Scott Benhase, for comfort and healing. 
Jayne Brown, friend of Wes Chapman, for healing. 
April Edenfield, for comfort and healing. 
Fran Williams, for comfort and healing. 
Andrea Weisnewski, daughter to Sue Nickl, friend of Jerry & Terry Yates, for comfort and healing. 
Nathan Dayan, friend of Wes Chapman, for comfort and healing. 
Ken Harris, brother in law to Lisa Moore, for healing. 
Ruth Hopkins, Sherron Threlkeld’s mom, for comfort and healing. 
Wayne McDilda, for healing, friend of Jane Hall and Beverly Thompson. 
Sue Nickl, friend of the Yates, for healing and comfort.  
 
Prayers for those who suffer with long-term illness 
Danny Bowen, brother of Beverly Thompson, for comfort & healing. 
Michael Bowen, brother of Beverly Thompson, for comfort & healing. 
Latrelle Stockton, for comfort and healing. 
Mary Thompson, Chuck Thompson’s sister for healing. 
Phyllis Bowen, sister-in-law of Beverly Thompson, for healing. 
Lisa Moore, for comfort and healing. 
Joe Clements, brother in law to Jack Dell, for comfort and healing. 
Blanche Reaves, mother of Glenn Reaves, for comfort and healing. 
Christopher Bowen, Beverly Thompson’s nephew, for healing.  
Johanna Derrick, for healing. 
Barbee Adams for healing. 
Rob Bowen, Beverly Thompson’s nephew for comfort and healing. 
Ann Bowman, for comfort and healing. 
Angie Laramore, sister in law to Desiree’ Rogers,  for comfort and healing. 
Chuck Thompson, for healing. 
Cindy Gicas, for comfort and healing. 
Jimmy Gillis, for comfort and healing, and his wife Justine, who is his caregiver.  
 

Prayers for those who suffer from age related illnesses, and for the care-givers  
Carolyn Sodergren, Margaret Fullam’s mom for comfort and healing. 
Patton Gillis, and for care-giver, Karen Gillis.  
Patricia Gillis, mother of Patrice Jordan and Charles Gillis, for comfort and healing. 
Mildred Moore, mother of Lisa Moore for comfort and healing. 
If you know of someone who should be added to this list, or someone who should be removed, please contact the Church office:  537-3776 or  
theannunciation@bellsouth.net  
 

December Birthdays:  Harry Moses  1st; Natalie Rau 1st; Jerry Roan 2nd; Katherine Moira Ladson 
8th; Marianne Perez 9th; Shanna Edge 12th; Christie Roller 12th; Dyson Ingley 13th;  
Jesus Hernandez 14th; Terry Yates 20th; Carol Rice 23. 
 
December  Anniversaries:  Dennis & Therisa Ingley 19th; Larry & Susan Threlkeld 30th. 



 

 

 

Vestry Meeting Minutes – Annunciation – October 28, 2019 at 6:00 pm 
 
Members Present: The Very Reverend Denise Vaughn, Hugh Jordan, Jack Dell, 
Beverly 
Thompson, Rebecca Miller - participated by phone 
 
Members Absent: Teresa Barrera-Edge, Jerry Yates 
 
Treasurer Absent: Anne Roller; Clerk Present: Beverly Thompson; Deacon Absent: Rev. Dcn. Burt Derrick 
 
Meeting opened by Rev. Denise with prayer. Study of Acts was tabled. 
 
Vestry meeting minutes for September, 2019 were reviewed; Jack moved to approve minutes with one correction, 
2nd by Hugh, motion passed. 
 

Treasurer’s Report: (Denise for Anne)  The September, 2019 Financial Report was reviewed. A check in 
the amount of $7000 from Bank of America — Church Corp was deposited in the Ameris Bank Money  
Market Fund on September 10th. On September 17th, $10,000 was transferred from the Ameris Money  
Market Checking Account to the Ameris General Checking Account.  A check in the amount of $7000 from 
State Street Fund was deposited in the Ameris Bank Money Market Account on September 23rd.  Beverly 
moved to approve the report, 2nd by Jack, motion passed. 

 
Senior Warden’s Report: (Hugh) Pledge Card Sunday will be November 24th.  Appreciation Sunday luncheon will 
be held on Sunday, December 8th. Nomination committee presented potential nominees for Vestry 2020; nominees 
will be presented to Vestry at November Vestry meeting. 
 
Junior Warden’s Report: (Jack) Outside floodlights have been replaced as needed and are set to come on when it 
gets dark and turn off at 9 pm. Work day is planned for Saturday, 11/2, with our youth working under the direction 
of Rebecca Miller and Danielle Turoski. 
 
Deacon’s Report: Rev. Dcn. Burt is absent due to work. 
 
Rector’s Report: (Rev. Denise) Slightly altered Sunday Collections Procedures were presented. Sunday  Counter 
assignments were made. Delegates to Diocesan Convention on 11/14, 15, 16 will be Beverly Thompson, Rebecca 
Miller, and Rev. Denise. Walkabouts with Bishop nominees speaking were held on 10/23-24.  Bishop Benhase is 
scheduled to make his last visit at Annunciation on May 3, 2020.  We are very thankful to Anne Roller and Christie 
Roller for their long and faithful service as treasurer and financial secretary at Annunciation.  Episcopal Church 
Women (ECW) will hold its annual rummage sale on 11/2 from 7 am – 12 noon. UTO boxes will be collected on 
November 3rd. Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Packing Party is planned for 11/17 at 12 noon.  Cursillo Day of 
Deeper Understanding will be held on 11/23 from 10 am to 2 pm. Memorial service for Ruth Jenkins will be held on 
11/23 at 4 pm. Rev. Denise plans to visit her family on November 18-22. Angel Tree will be up and we will make 
Advent Wreaths on Sunday, December 1, which is the first Sunday of Advent.  Next Vestry meeting will be on   
November 25th at 6 pm. 
 
Business: 

Preliminary planning for 2020 budget was discussed. The possibility of raises for church staff was discussed.  
A committee consisting of Hugh and Jack will meet to discuss possible raises; recommendations will be  
presented at November Vestry meeting. 
Stewardship Chair, Hugh Jordan, along with Anne Roller, outgoing treasurer and Frank Champion, incoming 

treasurer, will handle reception of pledges for 2020. 
 
Ministry Area Reports: Already covered. 
 
Meeting adjourned with Lord’s Prayer at 7:10 pm. 
 
Beverly Thompson, Clerk for the Vestry 



 

 

 

The Episcopal Church of the Annunciation 
1512 Meadows Lane (Corner of Cheney Dr. & Meadows Lane) 
PO Box 1311                     
Vidalia, GA 30475 
 

 
Rector:  The Very Rev. Denise Vaughn, Phone: (660) 973-9330; 

Email: rev.denisecvaughn@gmail.com 

Deacon:  The Rev. Dcn. Burt Derrick, Phone: (912) 293-3308; Email: jburtd@outlook.com 

Church Office Phone (912) 537-3776    

Church Office Fax (912) 537-0608 

Church Office Email: theannunciation@bellsouth.net           

Web Site:  http://www.annunciationvidalia.org 

Facebook Fan Page LIKE:  http://www.facebook.com/Annunciation-Episcopal-Church-Vidalia-GA 
 
SUNDAY WORSHIP SCHEDULE:  
  8:00 am  Holy Eucharist 
  9:30 am-10:15 am Adult Christian Education 
 10:30 am  Holy Eucharist 
  9:45 am-10:15 am Children Aged 2-9 Christian Education (Sunday School Room, Office Bldg) 
Nursery offered to small children during 10:30 a.m. service (Nursery room, Office Bldg) 

 
Mission Statement 

Mindful of God’s call to be His people, we, the parishioners of The Episcopal Church of the Annunciation,  

accept as our mission the growth and nurture of relationships with God, each other, and the community. 
 

                                                                       Vision Statement 

Through our faith in God, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit, we hope, pray, and work to share Christ’s love and  

to make a positive difference in the lives of each other, our community, and the world. 

 

 8:00 am Lector 8:00 Eucharistic  

     Minister 

10:30 a.m. Lector 10:30 a.m. Eucharistic Minister 

December 1 Donnie Alderman Rebecca Miller Josiah Perez Beverly Thompson 

December 8 Donnie Alderman Rebecca Miller Larry Threlkeld Harry Moses 

December 15 Donnie Alderman Rebecca Miller Hugh Jordan Jack Dell 

December 22 Rebecca Miller Rebecca Miller Christina Storkamp Victoria Bausch 

December 24 6:00 pm Lector 
Hugh Jordan 

6:00 pm Euch. Min. 
Matthew Storkamp 

10:30 pm Lector 
Rebecca Miller 

10:30 pm Eucharistic Minister 
Rebecca Miller 

December 29 Donnie Alderman Rebecca Miller Youth/Bill Martinez  Matt Norton 

 Altar Guild Greeters/ Bread/Wine  Cross Bearer/Acolyte Alms 

December 1 Jackie Moses Carol Rice Youth Harry Moses 

December 8 Sub John & Christie Roller Youth Jerry Yates 

December 15 Lynette Dell Sherron Threlkeld Youth Larry Threlkeld 

December 22 Susan Threlkeld Christina Storkamp /Fernando Hidalgo Youth John Roller 

December 24 6:00  p Anne Roller Beverly Thompson  & Beth Youth Fernando Hidalgo 

December 29 Anne Roller Youth Youth Jerry Yates 

 Special Reception Coffee or Lunch Collection Counters 

December 1  Teresa Edge / Jane Hall 

December  8 Stewardship Luncheon 12:00 pm. Jerry Yates / Carol Rice 

December 15 Cookie Walk and Bake Sale after 10:30 service. Jack Dell / Sherron Threlkeld 

December 22 Coffee Hour Sponsored by the Storkamps Beverly Thompson /  Danielle  Turoski 

December 24  6 pm Hugh Jordan /Danielle Turoski 
10:30 Rebecca Miller 

December 29  Jerry Yates  / Lynette Dell 

DECEMBER 2019 SUNDAY SERVER SCHEDULE 


